
SAB Update from the Fund for a Resilient Nevada. 

Good morning chairs members of the committee. I’m so sorry we are not able to be there in person 
today, but we will be happy to join you during your next meeting. 

The Nevada Opioid Needs Assessment and  Statewide Plan is available on the following website: Nevada 
Opioid Needs Assessment and Statewide Plan 2022 (nv.gov) 

We had Joint Committee of the Attorney General’s Substance Use Response Working Group (SURG) and 
the Advisory Committee for a Resilient Nevada (ACRN) meeting on December 13th in which we walked 
through the document. Please feel free to reach out if you would like a copy of the presentation.  The 
SURG is meeting this morning on December 14th, and Interim Finance Committee (IFC) is scheduled for 
January in which the Fund has 2 work programs moving forward.   

Some updates regarding funding can be found within the Statewide Plan, but we are still identifying 
funding gaps specifically for the treatment Opioid Use  Disorders in all areas and throughout the state. 

Please feel free to reach out if you have any questions 

Dawn Yohey 

https://dhhs.nv.gov/uploadedFiles/dhhsnvgov/content/Programs/Grants/Advisory_Committees/ACRN/NV%20Opioid%20Needs%20Assessment%20and%20Statewide%20Plan%202022_FINAL_R%20KH.pdf
https://dhhs.nv.gov/uploadedFiles/dhhsnvgov/content/Programs/Grants/Advisory_Committees/ACRN/NV%20Opioid%20Needs%20Assessment%20and%20Statewide%20Plan%202022_FINAL_R%20KH.pdf

